
1/1 

LUX 

From: BEL 

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2023 12:10 PM 

TO: D, F, HOL, LUX, SUI 

Subject: RE: Multilateral Agreement 700 MHz PPDR 

Dear All, 

Belgium can confirm the entry into force of the PPDR-700 Agreement. 

Best regards, 

Belgian institute for postal services and telecommunications 
Bâtiment Ellipse | Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 35 bte 1 | 1030 Brussels 

 


